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Monday 7th December 2020 

RE: COVID-19 Update  

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Unfortunately, we have a number of staff who are having to isolate, or their own children are having 

to isolate which is continuing to place additional strain on the timetable. Consequently, to ensure 

everyone’s safety please see an amended rota system which will be in place from Tuesday 8th 

December 2020 until Friday 11th December 2020. We will review this again on Friday 11th December, 

for the final week of term. 

 

Tuesday 8th December 2020  

In School: Year 9 & Year 11      (No Year 7 pupils, no 8 pupils & no Year 10 pupils) 

Wednesday 9th December 2020 

In School: Year 7 & Year 11      (No Year 8 pupils, no Year 9 pupils, no Year 10 pupils) 

Thursday 10th December 2020 

In School: Year 8 & Year 10     (No Year 7 Pupils, no Year 9 pupils, no Year 11 pupils) 

Friday 11th December 2020 

In School: Year 9, Year 10       (No Year 7 pupils, No Year 8 pupils & no Year 11 pupils) 

 

Home Learning 

 

For those pupils remaining at home as a result of the rota system, we will continue to post out, add 

to TEAMs or email school work home where possible. This work will reflect what would have been 

taught within school, work that is completed should be returned to school via the taxi or via email to 

the subject teacher. 

 

EHCP Meetings 

 

All EHCP meetings will be completed via telephone; Lynn Williams will contact you via telephone on 

the same date and time as the appointment letter says. 

 

Your continued support during these unprecedented times is appreciated, and we apologise for any 

inconvenience caused. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  
Mrs A Eyre 

Headteacher 
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